
 

 

  

 

Dear Parents 

We've had such a busy week with all the trips and days' 
out we've had!   
 
Years 1 and 2 had a wonderful day at Marwell Zoo on 
Monday. Despite the extreme heat, they enjoyed seeing 
lots of animals and how they are cared for.   
 
Most of our Year 5/6 children had an incredible day in 
London on Wednesday.  They walked across the 
pedestrian bridge before taking part in a theatre 
workshop.  After lunch they watched the stage 
production of The Lion King, a spectacle of dance, music 
and drama.  A huge thank you to Mrs Cooper for leading 
the trip so well, despite the heat and the train delays 
which resulted in over-crowding coming home.  Thank 
you too to all the staff who worked far longer hours than 
expected to make sure the trip could go 
ahead and that the children were safe.   
 
The rest of Year 5/6 had a wonderful Challenge 
Adventure Day at school. They competed to complete as 
many challenges as they could during the day, including 
finding information around the village, making a cake in 
the microwave, taking photos of various items and 
finishing up with a paddle and ice-creams! 
 
It was also the Festival of Education this week.  Mrs 
Cooper and I try to go every year in order to keep up-to-
date with resources, teaching ideas and all things to do 
with schools.  This year Mr Coutts and Mrs Fox came too 
and we have brought home many new ideas. These will 
feed in to our School Development Plan which we will 
begin to draft next Monday.   
 

Ruth Worswick 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

JUNE 23RD 2017 

 

 
Year R – Romeo for his brilliant 
manners and always doing his best (no 
matter how hot!). 
 

Year 1 – All the class for showing all 
their values on their Marwell trip. 
 

Year 2 – All the class  for showing all 
their values on their Marwell trip. 
 

Year 3/4 – Chloe M for always trying 
her best and her super sense of 
humour! 
 

Year 5 – All the class for their 
exemplary behavior this week on their 
trip and/or challenge day.    
 

Year 6 – All the class for their 
exemplary behavior this week on their 

trip and/or challenge day.    



 

 

 

 

 

Monday June 26th – Year 4/5 Taster Day at 
Mill Chase 

Thursday June 29th – Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
at Guildford Cathedral 

Friday June 30th – Mufti Day (sweets in a cup) 

Monday July 3rd - INSET Day 

Thursday July 6th - Year 6 Parents’ Evening at 
Mill Chase 

Friday July 7th - Transition Day (Year 6 at Mill 
Chase) 

Saturday July 8th - Summer Fair 

July 10th – 14th – Curriculum Theme Week 

July 17th – 21st – Feeling Good Week 

Wednesday July 19th - Sports Day 

Monday July 24th – Back Up Sports Day 

Tuesday July 25th - Last day of term 

 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 

Monday September 4th - INSET Day 

Tuesday September 5th - INSET Day 

Wednesday September 6th – Children return 
to school 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Other letters home this week 

Y4&5  visit to Mill Chase School 

Y6 consent to the Cathedral 

Y3/4 visit to Mellow Farm 

Whole School – Aspire Coaching 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Friday June 23rd  2017 

MUFTI DAY 

We have 1 more mufti day coming 
up to collect items for the Summer 
Fair.   
It’s sweets in a cup.  FROTH will 
send cups home next week and we 
ask that you bring them back full 
of sweets. 
Thank you for today’s tombola 
prizes. 

 

CAKE SALE 
 Thank you to FROTH for the super 
cake sale we had yesterday.  It's 
always a favourite with the 
children and we're grateful for all 
the cakes you send in and then buy 
back.   
 

 



The Holme Church of England Primary School  
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Openfields, Headley, Bordon, Hants GU35 8PQ 

Tel: 01428 714409 email: adminoffice@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk 

 

June 21st 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Monday, Years 4 and 5 will spend the day at Mill Chase Academy for a secondary school 
experience day.  Whether you are planning for your child to go to Mill Chase or not, it's a 
wonderful opportunity for them to begin to learn about what life at secondary school is like. 
 
The children will be looked after by the Mill Chase teachers as well as Mrs Hoe and Mrs 
Wilkinson.  They will need to be in smart school uniform and bring a water bottle and sun hat.  If 
they would like a morning snack, they can bring one in a named bag (salad or fruit only 
please).  Mill Chase are providing lunch for us all.   
 
We will take the children by mini bus to the school in the morning, but ask that you collect your 
child from Mill Chase reception desk at 2.45pm.  For ease of traffic/parking, we'd encourage you 
to share the pick-up.  If there are any difficulties with this, please let our school office know.  
 
Mill Chase are sending out their own letter with full details. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Ruth Worswick 

 

mailto:adminoffice@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk


 

21.06.17 

Year 6 Guildford Cathedral visit – Thursday 29th June. 

Dear Parents,  

Each year, Church schools in the Guildford Diocese are invited to attend an end of 

Year 6 Service and celebration at Guildford Cathedral. The trip takes place during 

the school day; we will depart school at approximately 9.00 am and return to school 

by approximately 12.00pm.  The children will be travelling in the school minibus, 

accompanied by Mrs Cooper and Mr Rose. 

Please could you sign and return the slip below to give consent for your child to 

participate. Sadly, parents are not invited by the Diocese to attend. 

Please help us to make sure your child looks their smartest on this day, ensuring 

school jumpers and smart shoes are worn. 

 

With thanks, 

Mrs Cooper 

 

 

Year 6 Guildford Cathedral visit – Thursday 29th June. 

I give consent for __________________________________ to attend the Year 6 

Guildford Cathedral visit on 29th June, travelling in the school minibus. 

 

Signed__________________________________ 

 

Please use the reply slip to update any medical or contact details that may have 

changed since they were last submitted to the office. 
 



                      

                                                                                                      19th June 2017 

                                           Year 3/4 Trip to Mellow Farm 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Tuesday 27th June 2017 we have arranged a visit to Mellow Farm In Headley .The 

children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of outdoor activities including 

orienteering and animal tracking.  

We will travel to Mellow Farm by mini bus, leaving at 9:00 a.m. and returning by end of the 

school day.  The children will need to wear school uniform with trainers. Bringing along a 

rucksack containing a packed lunch (in a throw away bag), sunhat, suntan cream & 

waterproof coat. 

The cost of the visits per child is £0.50 to cover our mini bus fuel.  

Please complete the attached slip and return, with your £0:50 voluntary contribution, to the 

school office by Friday 23rd June 2017.   

 

Yours sincerely 

      

Mrs B Hoe 

Class Teacher  

 

 

      



I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………… to go on the school 

visits to Mellow Farm (Tuesday 27th June). 

 

I enclose £ ……………………………………   

 

 

Signed  ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Print Name ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Date  …………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Please use the reply slip to update any medical or contact details that may have changed 

since they were last submitted to the office 



 Days / Dates Sport Venue Ages Times 
Monday 24th 

July to Thursday 
27th July 

Footy For A 
Fiver 

Fernhurst 
Primary School, 

GU27 3EA 

Year R’s to Year 
6 

9.30am to 3pm 

Wed 26th July to 
Thurs 27th July 

 
Multi-Sports 

Rogate Primary 
School, GU31 

5HH 

Year R’s to Year 
6 

9.30am to 3pm 

Mon 31st July to 
Thurs 3rd August 

 
Football 

Love Lane, 
Playing Fields, 

Petersfield, 
GU31 4BW 

 
4 & 5 

 

9.30am to 12pm 

6 to 13 9.30am to 3pm 
Mon 7th August 

to Thurs 10th 
August 

 
Cricket 

Steep Cricket 
Club, GU32 

2DB 

5 to 13 9.30am to 3pm 

Mon 7th August 
to Thurs 10th 

August 

 
Football 

Headley Playing 
Fields, GU35 

0PD 

4 & 5 
 
 

9.30am to 12pm 

6 to 13 9.30am to 3pm 
Mon 14th August 

to Thurs 17th 
August 

 
Football 

Love Lane, 
Playing Fields, 

Petersfield, 
GU31 4BW 

4 & 5 
 
 

9.30am to 12pm 

6 to 13 9.30am to 3pm 
Mon 22nd 

August to Tues 
23rd August 

 
Multi-Sports 

Rogate Primary 
School, GU31 

5HH 

Year R’s to Year 
6 

9.30am to 3pm 

Wed 23rd August 
to Thurs 24th 

August 

 
Cricket 

Steep Cricket 
Club, GU32 

2DB 

5 to 13 9.30am to 3pm 

Wed 23rd August 
to Thurs 24th 

August 

 
Football 

Headley Playing 
Fields, GU35 

0PD 

4 & 5 
 
 

9.30am to 12pm 

6 to 13 9.30am to 3pm 
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Aspire Coaching Summer 
Holiday Courses 

 
Football – Cricket – Multi –Sports 

 
9.30am to 3pm 

 
Half days available at Love Lane and 
Headley for 4 & 5 years old 9.30am to 

12pm 
 

Before Care Provision available from 
8.30am at Love Lane, Steep, Fernhurst 

and Rogate Primary Schools 

Courses are for children of all abilities from 
ages 4 to 13. 

We believe in grassroots sports that they 
should be enjoyed to help enhance & develop 

skills without pressure. 
Days include skills practice, challenges and 

tournaments. 
Staffed by experienced coaches with 

enhanced DBS’s, NGB Level 2 Certificates, 
emergency aid & Safeguarding qualifications. 

 

Visit www.aspirecoaching.org.uk for more information 
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